
5th January 2018 
To whom it may concern, 
Please find attached the sworn statements from some of the many local native oyster 
fishermen that are licensed under Inland Fisheries Ireland : 

"I would like to state that as a fisherman, I have fished the areas around Lough Swilly for 
several years during the years of 2004, 2005 and 2006.1 do recall seeing Lough Swilly 
shellfish growers Co op Ltd operate an aquaculture business with a dredge vessel 
operating collecting and distributing shellfish in the waters around Inch Island 
areas:T12/37A T12/37B T12/37C 
This is my sworn statement and I would be willing to challenge any contradictory 
information that suggests otherwise:' 

Please find attached names of fishermen: 

Signature Print 

Yours sincerely, 
Paul ley 

Chairman (LSWOSLJ 
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2nd January 2018 

To whom it may concern, 

Please find attached sworn statements from some of the many fishermen that currently fish for native 

oysters (ostrea edulis) in the following areas: 

T12/3762 Millbay, Farland Channel area, T12/37A1 Fahan creek, Fahan channel area and 

T12/37C Inch Flat area. 

These local fishermen have given their sworn testaments to state that these are native oyster areas, 

where they have fished for native oysters (ostrea edulis) for many years and would be willing to 

challenge any contradictory information that suggests otherwise. 

Furthermore, they would like to strongly support the plan of the above areas becoming nursery areas. 

This will protect our native oyster (ostrea edulis). The serious problem of pacific oysters in Lough Swilly 

has infested most of our native oyster areas. The areas of Millbay, Farland Channel, Fahan Creek, Fahan 

channel and Inch Flat are the least infected and this in our view, is the last chance of survival for our 

natural native oyster fishery before it becomes extinct. 

Please find attached names of fishermen: - 

Yours Sincerely, 

Paul Bradley 

Chairman (LSWOSL) 
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